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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

December 2, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chair 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

  

Re: Docket No. DE 22-052; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

 Request for Approval of Revenue Decoupling Adjustment 

 

Dear Chair Goldner: 

As discussed at the November 15, 2022, hearing in the above docket, and as provided for in the 

Commission’s November 22, 2022, procedural order, on behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) 

Corp. d/b/a Liberty, attached please find the “second proposed revised revenue decoupling tariff for 

effect between January 1, 2023 and October 31, 2023.”  Procedural Order at 1.  Also attached are the 

schedules supporting the above tariff changes.  Note that Attachment MST-3 now has five pages 

instead of one, so the Bates numbering sequence of the schedules will not match the September 13, 

2022, refiling entirely1. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Attachments 

Cc: Service List 

 
1 To avoid confusion, the Bates numbering in the attached filing has five digits; the Bates numbering in the September 

13, 2022, refiling has four digits. 


